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AGENDA: 10/5/99

September 27, 1999

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: AT-LARGE APPOINTMENT TO THE HAZARDOUS
MATERIALS ADVISORY COMMISSION
(REPRESENTING ENVIRONMENTAL INTERESTS)

Dear Members of the Board:

Carlos Walker is currently serving as an at-large appointee to
the Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission as a representative
of the interests of law enforcement. As you will note from the
attached letter, Mr. Carlos indicates that his current profession
would more appropriately align him as a representative of
environmental interests and is requesting that the Board change
his category of representation from "law enforcement" to
"environmental interests."

I believe that the Board should make the change requested by Mr.
Walker. Therefore, in accordance with County Code Chapter 2.92,
Section 30, I recommend that the Board reappoint Carlos Walker to
the Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission, as an at-large
representative of environmental interests, for a term to expire
April 1, 2003.
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Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission
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Carlos D. Walker
413 Club House Dr
Aptos, CA 95003

Clerk of the Board
Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors
701 Ocean St
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

Dear Sir or Madam,

This is a request to the Board of Supervisors to change my representation on the Hazardous
Materials Advisory Commission from Law Enforcement to Environmental Interests.

I have been a member of the Hazardous Materials Advisory Commission as the Law
Enforcement representative since 1986. I was a Police Officer at Cabrillo when I joined, but
over the years, my connection with Law Enforcement has diminished as my career has evolved
to where I am now a Staff Safety Engineer for IBM Research with strong involvement in
hazardous materials and environmental protection. This change in representation would better
align with my current expertise.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

a<.Carlos Walker


